From: Grego! i
To: Mary Gourle

Cc: Caitlin
Subject: Smart water meters
Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 11:56:00 AM

Hello Sebastopol City council and neighbors,

We would like to take the opportunity to express our support for smart water meters. We have now twice found

significant water leaks in our yard that could have been identified and fixed sooner if monitored and notified. In
addition to other water saving measures we can’t think of a better way to track and improve our water use at our
home and businesses. As with almost anything, we believe knowledge is power and each of us can benefit from
knowing more about our water use and limit our losses when there are hidden leaks.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

With appreciation,

Greg and Caitlin Beale
City of Sebastopol residents and business owners

Sent from my iPhone





